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*For Immediate Release* 

 

Contact: Andrew Shirvell, Founder and Executive Director, at (850) 404-3414 or  

Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  

 

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell today issued the following statement:  

 

“Florida Voice for the Unborn is completely unsurprised by the lawsuit filed today in Leon 

County Circuit Court, which challenges the lawfulness of Florida’s newly-enacted prohibition on 

abortions after 15-weeks’ gestation.  So-called ‘abortion providers,’ like Planned Parenthood, 

desperately want to keep killing unborn children later in pregnancy because they charge their 

customers higher rates for doing so.  Their lawsuit is meritless, as the Florida Constitution – 

including the privacy amendment that was added in 1980 – does not mention the right to abortion 

at all.  Florida Voice for the Unborn predicts that the pro-abortion lawsuit filed today will end-

up back-firing on the Florida abortion industry because this case most likely will serve as the 

vehicle by which the Florida Supreme Court will overturn its misguided precedents that wrongly 

interpreted the state Constitution as guaranteeing Florida women the right to obtain an abortion 

independent of the federal Constitution.  The frivolous pro-abortion lawsuit filed today will not 

slow down Florida Voice for the Unborn’s continued efforts to secure another Special 

Legislative Session, during which the Legislature must be given an opportunity to abolish all 

abortions in Florida forever in light of the U.S. Supreme Court’s expected reversal of Roe v. Wade 

later this month!”        

 

 

*** 

 

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a Tallahassee-based grassroots lobbying group that only focuses 

on pro-life issues impacting the unborn.  It is strictly independent, and its work is guided by faith 

in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.  Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts by 

elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives.  Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, 

Instagram, Pinterest, and Parler @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our website at 

FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.   
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